16th November 2021

**Dear Parents** 

We would like to invite you to our annual Christmas Concert in Pinner Parish Church at **2.30pm on Thursday 2**<sup>nd</sup> **December 2021.** 

May we please remind you that this is a place of worship and as such there should be **no photos or videos taken inside the church.** We also ask that you do not bring take away drinking cups into the church.

Please refrain from standing during the performance and if at all possible, please arrange childcare for younger siblings to ensure that everyone enjoys the concert. Can we please request that you do not park at the church as this is designated solely for the church staff.

Any children who are not collected from the church will be walked back to the <u>PRE-PREP DEPARTMENT</u> for Extended Day on this occasion.

In order to keep the Reddiford community safe and well we ask that you wear a face mask whilst attending the concert.

We look forward very much to welcoming you in person to this very special school event. There will be a Retiring Collection for Save the Children, which is the charity the school is supporting this year.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs A McCabe
Head of Lower School

Name
<u>I would like/would not like</u> (please delete as appropriate) my child to walk back to school and attend the extended day on Thursday 2 <sup>nd</sup> December 2021 after the Christmas
Concert. Signed